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Dear St. Paul Parish family and children of God, 

  

All glory to the Lamb of God!  It is my prayer, hope and wish that all of you have been and remain safe and sound.    

Outside of the gospel message, I have additional good news.  I have formulated a plan for church and communion with 

an emphasis on safety protocol.  Please respect and abide by this plan.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact Father Mark, cell:  352-454-2644. 

  

Beginning Sunday, September 13, 2020, those wishing to drive to the church on Sundays and receive the Holy      

Eucharist may do so, with the following conditions:  

  

  1.     You will have watched and participated in the video online Mass earlier in the morning in your 
 home before coming to the church.  Mass should be available to view beginning at 6am each Sunday 
 at stpaulfl.com (Our service for each Sunday is professionally pre-filmed, edited and broadcast in High 
 Definition 4K with professional sound quality).                                                                                                                          
 2.     You have no fever, sore throat or symptoms of any virus, infection or cold.                                                                      
 3.     You will have sanitized your hands before coming into the church.  You will please bring your own 
 sanitizer (The bathroom will be open for anyone wishing to wash their hands with soap and water).                       
 4.     You will put a mask on before entering the church.                                                                                                 
 5.     You will not touch anything or anyone inside the church.  Just please stand in line in the center isle 
 approximately six feet behind one another and maintain social distancing.                                                                       
 6.     The Sacrament of the Holy Eucharist will be administered orally and the distributor will sanitize his 
 fingers before each person receives.                                                                                                                                       
 7.     Once receiving the Holy Eucharist, please depart to your left, then down the side isle to the back 
 and exit the church.  Please, no congregating in the parking lot before or after the reception of the 
 Holy Eucharist.                                                                                                                                                                        
 8.     Non parish members are welcome to receive the Holy Eucharist also. 

 Again, please note the Holy Eucharist will be offered each Sunday, beginning Sunday, September 13, 2020 from      

9am – 12Noon.  You can view the Mass online earlier by going to the parish website:  stpaulfl.com  (please ensure you 

have enough time to watch the Mass and then drive to the church): 

There will be an offering basket available for contributions to the church.  Please be generous and thank you and 

God bless you!  Jesus always!!! 

 

Lots of love in Jesus' name, 

             Father Mark 

http://stpaulfl.com
http://stpaulfl.com


YMS of R meetings are cancelled until further    

notice. 

 

 

YMS of  R  Men’s Group  

Page 2  St. Paul Parish Newsletter                            September  2020

     St . Paul Choir  
Choir practice has been cancelled until 

further notice.. 

      
 

Spaghetti Dinners   

 

 

 

 

Our Friday Night Spaghetti Dinners are 

now cancelled until further notice. 

 

Special Of fering   
Envelopes 

The month of September is desig-

nated for the  Spojnia Manor Fund.  

Parish members can donate to this 

fund by using their Spojnia Manor 

Fund  envelope. Also, if you are not 

a member and would like to donate 

to this fund, please use a Love    

Offering envelope located in the 

church pews and mark it “Spojnia 

Manor Fund”.  This fund is used 

for an assisted living home for the 

elderly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Father Mark’s bible study class has 

been cancelled until further notice. 

13th  Dave & Sandy McKeon   

17th  Jim & Linda Blazick 

23rd  Paul & Brandy McNeill             

26th  Ivan & Mary Jane Madore 

27th  Alan & Sally Kilshaw 

30th  Dennis & Cindy Wozniak 

 

* Members: if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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Golf  League   

 

  3rd Veronica Phillips    

  4th  Kenny Koledge   

  5th  Donna Beach 

  6th  Rich Mason                                                                                                                         

  7th  Joyce Walczak    

  8th  Karen Burden                                                                    

  9th  Gail Lazenby    

12th  Dottie Edmiston                                                                                             

15th  Maura Mack                         

 Jane Wdowiak                        

18th  Dave McKeon 

20th  Jeanne Arruda 

22nd Louis Mancuso                       

 Michalina Ryk 

23rd  Jack Adinolfi                                     

 Dian Gerstner                       

 Kelly Hunter (Altar Server)                      

24th  John A. Rykaczewski 

25th  Elaine Beckler                                            

 Charlotte Stoykovich 

27th  Paula Derkowski                 

 Fred Dowling     

29th  Joan Waldo                                                                              

30th  Dennis Wozniak 

Our church golf league has been 

cancelled until further notice. 

If God is here for us and not                                                

elsewhere, then in fact this place is                                              

holy and this moment is sacred.                                         

                      Isabel  Anders                                                

Words for Thought   


